
Church Family 
 

Please see printed bulletin or prayer chain. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Community Announcements 
   
The Ripon Christian Drama Department 
invites you to revisit the classic The Sound of 
Music!  Performances are in the RC PAC on 
Friday, October 14 at 7pm and Saturday, 
October 15 at 2pm and 7pm. Tickets are $10, 
$12, $15, or $20 and can be purchased 
at tickets.rcschools.com. Don't wait! This is 
expected to be a sold out show and tickets are 
selling quickly!  
 
Sierra Salem invites you to their drive- thru  
Tri-Tip Dinner fundraiser on October 22. 
Please order by this Thursday, October 13 to 
reserve your dinner for 4. Pickup available in 
Ripon, Modesto or Escalon. Tickets are 
available by calling (209)544-9300 or online at 
sierrasalemchristianhomes.org  
 
Modesto CRC invites you to a traditional 
Hymn Sing service on Sunday, October 23 
at 4pm. We will praise God with our voices 
and the pipe organ. There will be fellowship 
and refreshments following the service. 
Please join us as we unite to worship our 
triune God together. We hope to see you 
there!  
 
Escalon UMC invites you to their 25th annual 
Holiday Bazaar. Saturday October 29,  
9am-3pm. Enjoy shopping for homemade 
crafts, pies, jams & jellies, and more! 
 
 

Offering Schedule  
 

Today, October 9 
AM: C.A.R.E. - The Community Action 
Resources of Escalon Helps distribute food 
items to those in need in our community. 
PM: Raise Up Global Ministries -  
Educates Christian leaders around the world 
in order to ensure that healthy churches 
flourish under their leadership.   
 
Next Week, October 16 
AM: Stockton Gospel Mission  
PM: Focus on the Family  

 
  

 

Church Announcements  
 
The Upper Room’s annual 
Harvest Party is Saturday 
October 29, 4:30-6:30pm. 
Plan to join in on the festive 
fun! Additionally, candy  
donations are needed  
for the event. There  

are bins in the hallway office window 
for collection. Thank you in advance! 
 
Senior Games will be held in the Fellowship 
Hall on Wednesday from 9:30-11am.  
 
Our online directory software provider, 
Breeze, has recently been making updates 
and transferring data to new servers. This 
has caused some delays and changes in  
notifications & we sincerely apologize for the 
untimely reminders that were sent out earlier 
this week! 
 
We encourage everyone to update their  
family photos in Breeze! As you take new 
holiday photos in the upcoming months,  
consider emailing one to the church office,  
or uploading it through your Breeze account. 
Additionally, if you do not currently have a 
Breeze account, please reach out to the 
church office or email Joe V to help you get 
set up!  
 
Do you have medical supplies that you 
are not using? We would like to start a 
medical supply closet where the church 
would collect and then lend out items like 
crutches, knee scooters, wheelchairs or 
walkers. If you have an item you would be 
willing to donate, please contact the church 
office before dropping anything off. 
 
Calling all singers! Choir will be starting 
up on Wednesday, October 19, at 7:30pm in 
the sanctuary. Please talk with Heidi V if you 
have any questions. 
 

Prayer Chain 
Please Email: prayerchain@escaloncrc.org 

 

Weekly Calendar 
 

Sunday, October 9 
  8:45am - Sunday School 
10:00am - Morning Service  
  6:00pm - Evening Service 
  7:15pm - Men’s Bible Study  
Monday, October 10 
 7:00pm - Council Meeting   
 7:00pm - Women’s Bible Study 
 7:00pm - Cadets 
 7:00pm - GEMS 
Tuesday, October 11 
10:00am - Women’s Bible Study 
  6:00pm - AA Bible Study 
    1-7pm - Blood Bank 
Wednesday, October 12 
 9:30am - Senior Games  
 7:00pm - Praise Team & Band 
 7:00pm - Upper Room  
Thursday, October 13 
 6:00pm - AA Meeting 
 7:00pm - Young Adult’s Bible Study 
Saturday, October 15 
 6:00am - Men’s Bible Study  
Sunday, October 16 
  8:45am - Sunday School 
10:00am - Morning Service  
  6:00pm - Evening Service 

Helping Hands Ministry 
Please contact one of the Pastors, Deacons  

or coordinator with requests. 


